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Children’s Services

Girl Bullying Pilot, Deborah Sheppard, Hertfordshire Healthy Schools Adviser, will be talking about her project on girl bullying.

Date:  Thursday, 8th March 2007

4:00 – 6:00pm

Hewett School, Cecil Road, Norwich NR1 2PL

Adult Education Centre, Room A64

“As more complex types of bullying are becoming more prolific, a need to investigate psychological bullying, usually undertaken by girls but not exclusively, became apparent.  I have attended events and read widely on this subject to put together a package for schools to include: workshops for pupils, staff training and a briefing for parents as well as a range of evaluation, information gathering and impact assessment tools.  The pilot provides a unique opportunity to explore the merits of restorative justice in educational settings and this is planned to run alongside the pilot.  Although the materials have not yet been trialled, the package has attracted considerable attention.”

……………………………………………………………………………………………

I would like to attend the Girl Bullying Meeting on 8th March 2007. 

Name …………………………………………………………………………………..

Title …………………………………………………………………………………….

School/Address ………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………..

Please return your reply slip to: Heather Haycox, The Terrapin, Hewett School site, Cecil Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR1 2TJ by 1st March 2007 or email heather.haycox@norfolk.gov.uk.  If you require further details contact Rita Adair on rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk. (Tel: 01603 671400) 
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